
Public Service Announcement 
Meeting Announcement 
 
The Apalachee Regional Planning Council announces a meeting to which all persons are 
invited.  The Regional Rural Transportation Plan’s (RRTP) Technical Advisory Committee 
(TAC) will meet on Thursday, July 11, 2024, at 1:30 p.m. CT/ 2:30 p.m. ET, virtually 
through Microsoft Teams.  The agenda is an opportunity to answer questions. If you 
would like to attend the meeting, then please reach out to Mary O’Brien, Regional 
Transportation Planning Manager at the Apalachee Regional Planning Council at 850-
312-3708 or by email at MOBrien@arpc.org at least 24 hours in advance.    
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